

The Nurses UK Times Monthly

November 2024

Hello and welcome to the Nurses UK newsletter, this is a monthly newsletter celebrating news of all of our team at Nurses UK to all of our clients at Nurses UK.

This will keep you up to date with all the latest news and bulletins for the month and beyond. If you would like to share any news for our next monthly newsletter please contact us at HQ: info@nursesukgroup.co.uk

What's on this month at Nurses UK:

New faces and and expanding team...

Little bit about Ana:

Our new recruits in the Head Office have hit the ground running and had a fantastic couple of weeks induction with the team!

Thank you everyone for making them feel so welcome.

Ana loves books; not only she is a keen reader, but she is also in the process of writing her own novel. Ana has a passion for digital artwork and has taught Photoshop and Procreate.



It is clear to see, only after two weeks into her role at Nurses UK as Recruitment & Compliance Admin, the passion for creativity that has translated into her work. To top it all off, Ana speaks, reads, and writes multiple languages, which will help with communication with Nurses and clients from all backgrounds and locations.

Little bit about Craig:

Craig is originally from Bradford, West Yorkshire, and moved to the South Coast 18 years ago. A huge football fan, supporting Bradford City, also a keen player and referee during his spare time. Craig enjoys fundraising for charity and keen to get the team involved in taking on fitness-related challenges for charity!

Professionally, Craig has spent the last eight years working in an office environment as a caseworker for a local Member of Parliament, which was a rather special role. Craig is joining the booking team as a Bookings Coordinator.

The Nurses UK Times Monthly

Quality healthcare from quality people

We love to celebrate each and everyone of our growing team, so we have dedicated this page to celebrations big and small of our team!



November dates to remember:

Work Anniversary...

Celebrating Nurses with Nurses UK.
Thank you for your continued help and support, some incredible work milestones this month:

NursesUK Anniversaries

Ovidiu and Adelin, 8 years!
Martin 5 years!
Diana, Teodor, and Elena I 3 years!
Jhoanne 2 years!
Marylem, Adelina, Ana-Maria, Spelile, Virginia 1 year!



Big Happy Birthday to....

Big Happy Birthdays to:

Godwin, Diana, Gabriel D, Phepsile, Evelyn, Funmi, Irina, Gheorghe, Adriana, Michael P, Petru, Maria A, Rosie N, Alexandra A, Debbie C, Daphne, Craig

We hope you have a lovely time celebrating!

Recruiting now for Nurses Areas of Need:



RGNs & RMNs in EASTBOURNE, EAST SUSSEX

Nurses UK is recruiting now in Eastbourne, for RGNs and RMNs. If you are looking to join Nurses UK please email your CV to: recruitment@nursesukgroup.co.uk

RGNs & RMNs in FALMOUTH, CORNWALL

Nurses UK is recruiting now in Falmouth, and surrounding area for RGNs and RMNs. If you are looking to join Nurses UK please email your CV to:

recruitment@nursesukgroup.co.uk





RGNs & RMNs in BOURNEMOUTH, DORSET

Nurses UK is recruiting now in Bournemouth and surrounding area for RGNs and RMNs. If you are looking to join Nurses UK please email your CV

to:

recruitment@nursesukgroup.co.uk

If any of these positions spark your interest, please contact a member of our recruitment team for application requirements! Email: recruitment@nursesukgroup.co.uk| Phone: 0800 046 8177

The Nurses UK Times Monthly

Quality healthcare from quality people

We love to celebrate each and everyone of our growing team, so we have dedicated this page to celebrations big and small of our team!



November Employee of the Month:



South East.

Congatulations to Nurse Mihaela I on being named Employee of the Month!

We had two new clients in the South East this month both been covered by Nurse Mihaela and both have provided fantatsic feedback! Thank you so much for helping out with short notice bookings and providing an excellent example of a Nurses UK nurse standard!

South West.

Congatulations to Nurse Ransford. We have had a lovely email from our client to say:

"Firstly, can I start with some really positive feedback regarding the RGN that you provided to our nursing home on 18/11 afternoon shift, Ransford. A really excellent, knowledgeable, proactive and a good team playing RGN, my team really appreciated his support.

Office News...

We are expanding and have TWO new team members joining our Head Office Team!

We would like to welcome our new Office Manager, Kat Rolles to the Head Office Team. Kat has a wealth of experience including 10 years as an office manager for a local GP surgery. She has also spent two years as a safegaurding administrator for the local fire station.

Starting in Decemeber. Kat will be learning the ropes of the Nurses UK systems and policies. She will be visiting all our incredible clients as well as gaining new business.

We also want to welcome Andy Kirby, our new Business Developement Client Manager (South West). Andy has worked for Nurses UK as both a Nurse and as a client. He has experience from both sides of the coin and will be gaining new and exisiting business implying his positiives experiences with Nurses UK over the years.

The Nurses UK Times Monthly

Nurses UK News!

Keeping you up to date with all the latest company news for all our Nurses and Clients.

Whats is happening this month?



This month Nurses UK hosted Christmas Bauble Making Workshop

at Bus Stop Studios

We had a fantastic time at the Christmas Bauble
Making wellness this month! The team tried their hand at being creative.
We even had the first mince pies of the season!
Thank you to Lauren and Amy at Bus Stop Studios for hosting such a lovely evening for us all!
We will definitely be booking in again soon!



Update for the Nurses UK Franchising Team...



We have some BIG NEWS!

Nurses UK Franchising is proud to annouce we are not BFA Approved. Nurses UK had to be proved as ethical company to be awarded the award for 'Emerging' from the British Franchise Assoication.

This is a huge milestone for Nurses UK as we start the jounrey to becoming one of the biggest private Nursing providers in the UK.



The Nurses UK Times Monthly

November 2024

Finally, we are excited to annouce, The Nurses UK Wellness Programme.

Nurses UK Wellness Programme:

Nurses UK Wellness Programme. As a company we want to ensure the safety of all our team's mind, body and soul. We will be holding monthly sessions talking in a safe place covering mental health topics.

Dates for the diary: Christmas Decorations Day!

4th December 2024!

Christmas Decorations Day in our Head Office!

Join all of the team in decorating the whole Office at Nurses UK.

Pop in for a mince pie and a catch-up, and get festive!



Christmas Jumper Day!

12th December 2024!

NursesUK is joining in UK's biggest Christmas party!

As we'll put on our favourite Christmas jumpers, join us and help usraise funds for Save the Children and help kids everywhere get the best future ever. Pop by at our Head Office for some festive fun, or click the link below to donate on our fundraising page!

NursesUK Fundraising Link

Training Days:

This month training day in Monday 16th December for the mandatory free updated training. If you would like to book in for our update training. Please contact the office on: recruitment@nursesukgroup.co.uk.

We are also looking into additional courses this autumn which we will annouse here.

